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UNH Police Respond To Email Threat Specific To Morse
Hall
Contact:  Kim Billings 
207-439-0106
University Spokesperson 

Deputy Chief Paul Dean 
603-834-1393

September 3, 2007

DURHAM, N.H. — University of New Hampshire Police and New Hampshire State Police
responded to a call Sunday night regarding a bomb threat in Morse Hall, which houses the
UNH Institute for the Study of Earth, Oceans and Space (EOS). After a thorough search of
both the interior and exterior of the building, UNH Police issued an all-clear at approximately
11:15 p.m. The threat was received by two EOS faculty members' e-mail accounts.

UNH Police remind all students, faculty and staff that if they receive a threatening e-mail or
see a suspicious object in or around a building or anywhere on campus, to please contact UNH
Police immediately, at 862-1427, or 911.
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